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Dear Sirs

I am writing regarding the debate around the proposed changes to UK GAAP.

Whilst I understand fully the reason for the changes, the one thing I would like
the Board to consider is the potential cost and administrative burden these
changes may have on small companies similar to Pool Reinsurance (Nuclear)
Limited.

The company is regulated by the FSA and as such is already subject to additional
reporting. Any additional reporting and disclosure requirements will increase the
cost base whilst not necessarily adding a great deal to the understanding of the
accounts by interested parties.

If you have any questions please contact me at the address below.

Yours sincerely.

Nick Maguire
Chief Financial Officer

Pool Reinsurance (Nuclear) Limited

Tricor Suite, 7th Floor
52/54 Gracechurch Street
London
EC3V 0EH

M - +44 7768 235262

Click here to report this email as spam.

mailto:nick.maguire@prnl.co.uk
mailto:asbcommentletters@frc.org.uk
https://www.mailcontrol.com/sr/EZgOQU9PYpfTndxI!oX7UkEBkbd6cai+9qn23l9qyjVlu!n7EEWaQH5VvP3f35MiR9uIlB9yDZVaXEW7R1X!lw==

